
Jeremy Miller
Hello, 

I would like to state that I do not object to stream buffers to improve water quality and habitat. I do
object to the taking of timber, through these buffers, without proper compensation to the
landowners. I believe landowners should be fully compensated for the market-value of timber that
is required to be left in the stream buffers. And once that baseline of market value is calculated, for
every harvest rotation (approximately 40 years) the landowners should be compensated for that
volume of timber based on current market-value. 

Sincerely, 

Jeremy Miller 
Castle Rock, Washington


